
From:  "Tim Casey" <timothy_casey@sbcglobal.net> 
To: <bill.roberts@twdb.state.tx.us> 
Date:  10/6/2006 2:51:22 PM 
Subject:  Fastrill Dam 
 
Mr. Roberts 
 
    I am writing to express my objection to the proposed building of the 
Fastrill Dam due to the negative environmental impact on the river basin.  I 
have seen enough destruction of the natural resources of the area in my 
lifetime.  We should protect the remaining natural aspects of the Neches for 
future generations.  Thank you for your time. 
 
Tim Casey 
Huntsville, Texas 
 
 


